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From:	Reveley	IV,	Taylor	
Sent:	Monday,	November	19,	2018	11:27	AM	
To:	BOV	
Subject:	Longwood	BOV	Meeting 
  
Friends,	
	
It	is	a	happy	thing	to	look	ahead	to	the	holidays.		And	in	a	semester	beset	by	hurricanes	and	
transitions,	it’s	a	proud	thing	to	see	us	having	achieved	so	much:	the	Farmville	Freedom	
Monument,	the	opening	of	Upchurch,	the	dedication	of	the	magnificent	new	Joan	of	Arc	statue,	
even	a	winning	men’s	basketball	team,	all	while	inaugurating	Civitae.		The	news	about	Amazon	
and	the	Commonwealth	also	promises	powerful	new	possibilities.	
	
These	will	all	be	important	for	discussion	at	next	week’s	meeting,	as	will	philanthropic	
opportunities	ahead	for	Longwood.		We’ll	also	take	time	to	reflect	on	the	momentum	
philanthropy	has	been	generating	for	the	University,	during	lunch	on	Friday	with	students	who	
have	participated	in	Brock	Experiences.	
	
Friday	night	we’ll	get	to	enjoy	the	annual	tradition	of	the	Holiday	Dinner	and	Concert.		On	the	
Saturday	morning	session	of	the	meeting,	we’ll	focus	on	opportunities	with	Hull	Springs	Farm	
(after	Hurricane	Florence	kept	us	from	doing	this	in	September).	
	
Against	real	progress	for	Longwood,	the	challenges	of	the	national	political	climate	and	the	
growing	challenges	for	higher	education	do	also	feel	omnipresent.		We	are	navigating	those	as	
adroitly	as	we	can,	and	it	is	always	good	when	we	are	together	to	reflect	on	the	University	
amidst	the	major	tectonics.	
	
It	will	be	wonderful	to	see	you	soon,	and	Kay	will	be	distributing	your	briefing	materials	
electronically	later	today	and	in	hardcopy	by	overnight	delivery.	
	
Thanks,	as	always,	
Taylor	
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